September 28, 1967

Dr. Ralph K. Davidson

Deputy Director

Humanities and Social Sciences
The Rockefeller Foundation

111 West 50th Street

New York, New York = 10020

Dear Kirby:

I am writing in reference to Antonio Teixeira Fihlo who has requested a
scholarship from the Rockefeller Foundation to support him in his gradu-
ate studies leading to the Ph.D. degree in agricultural economics at
Purdue University,

Since Woods Thomas brought you up to date on his background, I will only
add my support to his general recommendation. Antonio is one of the bright-
est young men I have had the pleasure of working with and has the potential
to make a substantial contribution to the field of agricultural economics,
not only in his own country, but in the world at large. 1 recommend him
very strongly for fellowship support.

Best regards.

Sincerely,
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